From: Tim Herbert-smith NG
Sent: 11 January 2021 11:52

To: Planning
Subject: Application 2012/0087/T, 73 Aberdare Gardens NW6

FAO Tree officers

I am writing on behalf of CRASH , the Combined Residents Association of South Hampstead ,
regarding this application to fell an oak & false acacia at this property.

The application form refers to 3 technical reports but only one, a preliminary report which
recommends further investigation , has been lodged on the Council website as of this marning. It is
not possible to consider this matter without seeing all the reports yet the deadline for comments has
already been set at 29 January. This deadline period should be extended to commence on the date
that all relevant information is available to the public.

Please let me know when all reports are available.

Meanwhile , please treat this as an objection to the proposal .

Tim Herbert-Smith



